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Monday
P.E with class teacher
Tuesday
Drama with Mrs MacGilvary
Wednesday
Science with Mrs Murray and Library every other week beginning the 8.11.17. 
Thursday 
P.E with class teacher 



Literacy
This term, P4/5 will be focusing on letter writing, persuasive writing and instructions. In spelling, we will continue to work on our understanding of different phonemes and spelling patterns. In Reading, we will be working on our ability to find information from texts. 

Numeracy
In Maths, we will continue to develop our skills of addition, subtraction, multiplication and division by applying them to different word problems. We will also continue to have daily mental maths session in which we are working hard to perfect our mental recall of times table facts. Alongside this we will also have a weekly Maths lesson on data handling. Maths lessons will take place daily. 
PE
Please ensure that your child has a full PE kit every day in case we have extra PE slots. There is a spare kit available for the forgetful! Can the girls with long hair also remember to bring something to tie their hair up and remember that jewellery should be removed for P.E. lessons. This term we will be working on our team work skills through a variety of different games including tag rugby.  
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Dates for your diary
A very warm welcome back to the children and parents of Primary P4/5 to what promises to be a busy and exciting term! It was great to meet so many of you at Parents’ Evening last term and I look forward to working closely with you so as to ensure that your child has another productive and enjoyable term.
We have a team of adults who will be working with P4/5 this term who include Mr Gray and Mrs Lamb.




      



A warm welcome back!
P4/5 Term Two Newsletter
This term we are already well underway with our second topic, enterprise. Within this topic we are looking forward to planning and creating our very own business. We have already thought of our product and our logo!  We will be working hard across the term to make, advertise and perfect this product. We then hope to share it with you at our class café. 
Homework
Homework will be issued weekly on a Thursday and is to be handed in by the following Tuesday. Reading homework will be given out throughout the week and will be recorded in the Home/School book. It would be much appreciated if all homework and reading tasks could be signed
                   

Term 1’s Topic
In-Service Day (staff only) 
Monday 13th – Tuesday 14th November.

P4/5 Café 
Thursday 7th December 

P4 and P5 Christmas Parties 
Tuesday 19th December

End of Term Two 
Friday 22nd December 
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